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     It’s becoming more and more common for faculty to use Blackboard in 
their courses, and many of us have gone from posting course material to 
using this tool in more pervasive and interactive ways.  In addition, some of 
us use Blackboard to teach entire courses on line. 
     This workshop will explore what that has been like for us, with the aim of 
opening up new possibilities for teachers and promoting discussion of how 
we can use Blackboard to enrich our students’ experience as well as our 
own. 
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